PETROLEUM ADMINISTRATION FOR WAR
SuiTe 855, SuBWAY TERMINAL BUILDING
417 SoutH HiLL STREET
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA

March 18, 1943.
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Mr. Amon Carter,
Fort Worth, Texas.

Dear Amon:

I was very distressed to hear of the death of your
son. I did not know the young man but have heard many
nice things said about him and am quite sure he would be
a grand fellow if he were a chip off the old block.

Like a lot of us old fellows, they have pulled me
off the shelf and put me to work and I am busy acting as
Director in Charge of District 5.

I hope you are quite well and imagine, as usual,
you are up to your neck in good works. I had dinner with
Harry Sinclair the other evening and he looks very well.

I realize how much you keep moving around and no
doubt one of these days will be flying into Los Angeles.
If so, I wish you would please get in touch with me either
at the above address or the California Club, as I would like
very much to see you.

Kindest personal regards and best wishes.
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